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Meridian Newsletter 

 
 

  

Term 1 

Monday 7th September to 

Friday 23rd October 

Term 2 

Monday 2nd November to 

Friday 18th December 

 

Friday 

23rd 

October 

2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This term has rushed by and whilst there have been significant changes to the day to day running of the 
school to keep everyone safe, it has been so fantastic to have all the children back in school.  It has also been 
so lovely to welcome our new Reception children starting school for the first time. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
Thank you to so many of you for attending Parents’ Evening via Google Meet.  I know the teachers really 
welcomed the opportunity to share with you how well your children have settled in and the learning they 
have been doing this term. 
If you missed your appointment, have not logged on yet to Google Classroom or your meeting was cut short 
due to connection issues, we do not have the capacity to offer you an alternative option, such as a 
telephone consultation.  You will all have received a report about how your child is performing in class with 
some targets to know how to help them at home.  We will have another Parents’ Evening in term 3 – so do 
look out for this information in future newsletters. 
 
Celebration Letters 
I do hope you enjoy the celebration letters that will be sent out today.  We wanted you to know about the 
learning going on in each year group.  Thank you to the teachers for putting these together. 
 
School Photographs 
We have got the school photographer coming into school on Friday 13th November.  We have to get your 
permission to take these photographs in school.  To avoid disappointment, please make sure you complete 
the form that was sent out this week and return to school as soon as possible.  I will write to you again 
next term to explain arrangements for sibling photographs, particularly for those children who have siblings 
in our Nursery.  Please note we will not be able to offer family photographs with babies and toddlers. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone for your continued support and understanding with the COVID-19 risk 
assessments.  I appreciate everything that you do to support the school.  I feel very lucky to have such and 
kind and supportive parent/carer community. 
 
I hope you enjoy half-term 
 
Best wishes 

 
Claire Westcott  
Headteacher 
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TERM DATES 
2020/2021 

 
Term 2 

Monday 2nd November – Friday 18th 
December 

 
Term 3 

Monday 4th January – Friday 12th February 
 

Term 4 
Monday 22nd February – Thursday 1st April 

 
Term 5 

Monday 19th April – Friday 28th May 
 

Term 6 
Monday 7th June – Friday 23rd July 

 
PLEASE NOTE NOT ALL INSET DAYS HAVE 

BEEN ALLOCATED YET 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
02.11 Term 2 starts 
03.11 Parent Council Meeting 
13.11 School Photographer 
17.11 Flu Vaccinations 
19.11 Virtual PTFA meeting 
 
Christmas Performances cannot happen in the 
usual way this year.  Decisions about how we can 
celebrate Christmas with children and families 
will be made this term and shared with 
parents/carers in term 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Google Classroom 
 
Please make sure you are familiar with Google Classroom 
as this is how we will offer remote learning should a Year 
Group bubble have to close due to a positive COVID-19 test 
outcome or schools are closed.  If you are struggling with 
this, please do e-mail your child’s class teacher.  Or visit 
this page on our website and scroll down to Friday 18th 
September. 
 

Thank you and Goodbye 
 
Mrs. Michelle Hunt, our School Business Manager, is 
leaving us today to take up a new post in Brighton and 
Hove. 
 
I would like to thank her for all her kindness and 
support for Meridian over the 3½ years she has 
worked here.   
 
Michelle has worked tirelessly to ensure that the 
school runs smoothly and the budget balances – such 
an important job which she makes look easy. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the best 
for the future – we will miss her! 

 

CATERLINK CASHLESS SYSTEM 
 
Caterlink have developed a bespoke online payment and meal recording system which is designed specifically for Caterlink, and aims 
to remove cash from all Schools.  The system gives parents the ability to pay online using debit or credit cards, as well as being able to 
look at meal history and receive low credit warnings. 
 
Individual letters have been sent out to all pupils in Nursery, Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 (pupils in KS1 do not need their log-ins as they are 
entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM)).  These letters have your child's Student ID number, which is individual to each 
child, so please do not share codes with other parents/carers.  If you lose your code, then please contact the School Office who will be 
able to provide you with another.  Once you have activated your account the system will then find your child and Meridian School.  If 
you child's name does not appear then please contact Caterlink on the details provided in the letter.   
 
Things to note are: 

• there can only be one parent linked to each child; 

• the minimum top up for online transactions is £10; 

• online payments are made through a secure provider with no card or user information saved; 

• parents will receive an email with the payment reference for tracking every payment made on the system. 

The School sent activation letters out just before lockdown in March, and I know that as a result some parents activated their 
accounts.  If you have already activated your account you will not need to re-activate your account with the letters that are being sent 
out now, so please disregard these letters. 
 
Any problems, with any aspect of the Cashless Catering then please contact Caterlink by emailing meals@caterlinkltd.co.uk. 
 

Please note, this is not a school set up system so all questions and enquiries need to be directed to Caterlink 
 

https://www.meridianschool.co.uk/covid-19
mailto:meals@caterlinkltd.co.uk


See below a message from East Sussex Fire and Rescue Service about staying safe 

with Fireworks. 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 


